
From: Seeley, Shawn
To: slong@nationalphysics.com
Subject: The Heart Center, PLLC Renewal MC584525
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2014 9:11:00 AM

Ms. Long,
 
In order to continue our review of the subject renewal, we need additional information:
 
1.  Please confirm that Dr. von Dohlen is a member of management in addition to the RSO
and Authorized User on the license.
 
2.  Your application was silent on the amount and purpose of use.  Please confirm that you
to receive 35.200 materials in any form, as needed, for any imaging and localization study
permitted by 35.200.
 
3.  Please submit the detailed and scaled facility diagram submitted in your 2/21/12
amendment request.
 
4.  Please submit the  training program details as listed in your initial application dated
9/10/04.
 
Your response may be scanned in and email or you may fax the requested information to
my attention at 610-337-5269. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional clarification, do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter.
 
Shawn
 
Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist
USNRC-RI, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713
 
Office:  610-337-5102      Fax:  610-337-5269
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